
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 2/3/2012 11:03:17 AM

'as6@cpuc.ca.gov' (as6@cpuc.ca.gov); "Simon, Sean A.' (svn@cpuc.ca.gov)' 
(svn@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe);| Redacted 
Redacted

To:

Cc:
Redacted

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: R.l 1-05-005: PGE AL 3893-E-A Shiloh IV Wind Project Supplemental - 

CONFIDENTIAL

Sean

Adam

Attached is PG&E's Advice Letter 3893-E-A Supplemental Filing to the Power 
Purchase Agreement for Procurement of Renewable Energy Resources between 
Shiloh IV Wind Project, LLC and PG&E.

Please note this document contains Confidential Information protected under D.06-06 
066 Appendix 1, Items VII B) and G) and Item VIII Competitive Solicitation (Bidding) 
Information - Electric.

Thank you

Redacted
Case Coordinator
Pacific Gas and Electric Company
P.O. Box 770000
San Francisco. CA 94177
Redacted
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